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Senior Project I

Reflection Meeting Summary


The team sat down with our faculty coach (Robert Keuhl) and talked about things that went well with the project this trimester, as well as things that didn’t go well. Once we had fleshed out both of these topics, we discussed areas for improvement and some tactics and techniques so that we could achieve greater success in Senior Project II.


It was decided that overall we were doing quite well as a team and that we were ahead of most of the senior project teams when it came to substance and having a lot done in regards to implementation. The team was happy with technology choices and felt that a lot of progress was made on the project overall.


There was a learning curve associated with figuring out exactly how to interact with the sponsor and what he wanted. This was a major challenge in Senior Project I. The team feels that they are comfortable with this moving forward in to Senior Project II.

For Senior Project II, the team felt it would be good a good strategy to meet as a team more, especially when it comes to polishing documents and builds of the implementation shortly before a release. The team is also going to merge Google calendars together to help deal with the risk of limited time amongst the team. The team feels they are in a good position moving in to Senior Project II and have great hopes for success overall.

